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NOTICE OF ADJOURNED REGULAR MEETING 

MONTECITO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Clerk of the Governing Board of the 
Montecito Fire Protection District adjourned the Regular Meeting 
scheduled for January 22, 2013 at 8:30 a.m., at Montecito Fire 
Protection District Headquarters Station, 595 San Ysidro Rd. 
 
In accordance with Government Code Section 54955, the undersigned 
declared the meeting adjourned to: 
 

January 28, 2013 at 8:30 a.m. at Montecito Fire Protection District 
Headquarters Station, 595 San Ysidro Rd. 

 
 
 
 
Chip Hickman, Fire Chief  
 
Date: January 18, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


